



TAGGS – Minutes – Wednesday 2nd March 2022

Present – John Owen/Graham Rose/Rob Slater/Stephen Pickford/Denis McDonald/Tim Jordan/Darren Smith/Dan Dunn/ Andy Henshaw

Apologies – ACS/Darren Roberts/Steve Occleston/Stu Rae/Steve Coulton/Rob McLean

Bell House, Grappenhall – start 8-00

Last Day Out - Delamere

Memory Trophy Winner – Steve Coulton

Delamere course was seen as a great course, a little expensive but a fantastic start to the year. The weather was somewhat changeable offering blue skies, sun, high winds and sleet, hail, and even a small flurry of snow.... No 2's recorded – rolled over to Fleetwood £44.

Steve Coulton played with great resolve and putted exceptionally well to card an impressive 37 points to pick up the trophy. Not physically – but Slater has the trophy and will give to Steve later this week.

Reminder – all trophy holders please bring it to the day out for us to present on the day

Next Day Out – Fleetwood 31/3/22

Next day out is at Fleetwood on Thursday 31st March – 1st tee 10.04 am (Picky)
Jubilee Trophy – 2021 Winner J Owen

Cost £45.00/head (inc 2's)

Bacon Butty on arrival, 18 holes & 2-course meal.

Booked for 24 – contact Dil if wishing to go.

List so far...

1.D Smith	2.R Slater	3. ACS
4.S Occleston	5.D Roberts	6. D Dunn
7.I Padmore	8. S Pickford	9.J Owen
10. A Henshaw	11.D McDonald	

Dil will send out note via email

A discussion was had as a group on how best to communicate

It was agreed that everyone has email and not everyone is on WhatsApp and so all info on golfing days will be sent via email and/or on the website.

Details from Feb Meeting

WEA

- no changes apart from cancellation of meal at P&K on the Friday
- John Owen sent out payment details – reminder all must be in by **June 30th**

TAGGS singles trophy 2022

- Picky to send out an email for interest
- Plan is to make draw at April meeting – so need to know asap.

1.S Pickford	2.T Jordan	3.G Rose
4.R Slater	5.D Smith	6.D McDonald
7.A Henshaw	8.J Owen	

All said they wanted to be part of the draw at the **APRIL** meeting

AOB

2023 Captain

Paddy has spoken to the committee and due to personal/family reasons he said he cannot commit at the moment to taking on the role of Captain in 2023. He may well be able to but does not want to leave it to the last minute and cause panic later in the year. This is fully understandable. Therefore, anyone wishing to go for the role of 2023 Captain – let the committee know asap.

Glenn Casely

As reported at Delamere by Tim Jordan, Glenn has contracted a brain disease which is life shortening. Tim has been in contact with Glenn and reports that he is still the old Glenn but there are some visible effects of the illness. Such a shame for this to happen after moving to the south coast to enjoy retirement.

The committee will look at what we can send to wish him well and that we are all thinking of him. If you wish for further details or contact details, please contact Tim Jordan and he will update.

(Please note – I have removed Glenn from the copy list for the minutes)

2024 – 40th Birthday Celebrations

In 2024 TAGGS will celebrate 40 years, and this should not go unnoticed. Therefore, the committee wish to organise a sub-committee to start with the planning for a 40th anniversary year and celebration.

Tim Jordan, ACS, Graham Rose have stepped forward and we believe we only need 1 more person. If you feel you can contribute and help here, then please make contact asap.

Captain's Admin

Tim Jordan raised the question of how much work the recent captain's having to do regarding admin. The feeling he has this has become more laborious in recent times and can we limit this?

As previously noted all admin for days out will be via email and not duplicated elsewhere, limiting the need to do it via different communication channels. Also the website is going to have updated news and information available so members can self serve themselves to find info prior to days out. Discussed on the day admin (draws etc...) whilst drawing prior to the day was helping the Captain it was felt that the announcement should be reserved for the day, and all agreed.

If members have ideas on how to limit the workload please speak to Dil or the committee.

Meeting closed 9.22pm

